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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, October 18, 2021 at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Harry Fairlamb, Fred Elder, Jon Gander and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

 

* Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00 pm  

 

The meeting was rescheduled due to Covid. Mrs. Yarnell as she was not able to perform her 

duties because of a reaction to a booster shot. 

 

Minutes to the September regular meeting were read and approved by a Motion from Elder 2nd 

by Fairlamb. 

 

Guests: Bobby and Kimberley Urie presented the Supervisors with a petition for a reduced speed 

limit and more signs to post the actual speed of Strausser Road. All agree that the paving has 

increased the speed on the road. The Uries believe that most of the speeders are through traffic 

and not residence of the road, and that after school is the biggest time for speeders. 

 

The Supervisors will contact the State Police and ask for more patrols but realize that this may be 

difficult with the limited number of troopers in the Mercer barracks.  Additional signs can be 

posted.  They want to check with Penndot that they can be added to current weight limit signs or 

are more posts needed.   

 

Motion to keep Millage at 5 Mills by Elder 2nd By Fairlamb. 

 

 

Treasurer Report:   
 
GENERAL FUND: 64,113.57 
GENERAL SAVINGS: 1,007.35 
GENERAL SAVINGS COVID : 38,884.61 
PLGIT STATE FUND 25,802.27 

 



Bills where approved and paid 

 

Supervisors will postpone berm clearing until spring. A discussion on Lake Hill berm clearing as 

an alternative to the proposal by Mrs, Yarnell was discussed.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:38p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


